
Westpark Home & School has teamed up with Schoolstart.ca again for next year to help 
make school supply shopping a breeze.  You can order exactly what your child needs for the 
first day of school, quickly and securely on-line, without having to fight crowds and busy 
stores.  You will have the option to purchase just about all items on the school supply lists, 
and if you have items from previous years, you will be able to select just the items that you 
need.  The kits will be delivered to school for pick up in time for the first day of class, or can 
be shipped directly to your home (for a small additional fee). Enjoy your summer, don’t fight 
the crowds or scramble around at the last minute.  You may also buy any additional supplies 
you  need for your home or office at the same time. Pricing is competitive, and a percentage 
of each kit ordered comes back to our Home & School Association.   

Ordering is now open at www.schoolstart.ca!  
Orders must be in by August 2nd to make the school delivery bulk shipment.  Late orders will be accepted at any 

time and shipped to your home (for an additional fee) after August 2.   

To place your order, visit www.schoolstart.ca, click on “parents shop here”, then click on 
“purchase school supply kits”, choose the province, city, and school, and then click the 

link to select the kit(s) based on the grade level your child is entering in the fall of 2024.   
You will have the option to select the full list, or pick and choose just the items you need.   

 

Buying your school supplies through Westpark Home & School with Schoolstart.ca means: 

• Safe, high-quality products at competitive prices, guaranteed throughout the school year 

• Exactly what your child needs with no hassle, packed in a reusable, labeled fabric tote 

• Fundraising that benefits your child - a percentage of all sales are donated back to Home & School!  

• LATE ORDERS will be accepted and additional orders can be placed throughout the entire year! 

 

For those who prefer to buy their own supplies 

Buying your child’s school supplies from Westpark Home & School is an optional service, offered as a convenience. If you 
prefer to purchase your own supplies, the supply list will be available to you as usual on the Westpark website.   

Please make sure to check the lists on the school website to make sure you get any items that are not available through 
Schoolstart.ca.   
 

For more information, please send an email to westparkhomeandschool@gmail.com.   

School Supply Shopping Made Easy!  

http://www.schoolstart.ca
http://www.schoolstart.ca
mailto:mmailto:ailto:mailtowestparkhomeandschool@gmail.com



